
 

 

TO:  Board of Trustees 

FROM: Staci Ashley, Executive Director of Human Resources 

SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF THE 2021-2022 

EMPLOYMENT CONTRACT RENEWALS FOR ADMINISTRATORS, 

TEACHERS, AND OTHER PROFESSIONAL SUPPORT EMPLOYEES. 

DATE: April 20, 2021 

 

 

It is the recommendation of the administration that the contracts for the following 

personnel be renewed for the 2021-2022 school year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

******************** 

 

Administrative Recommendation: 

Approval of the 2021-2022 Employment Contracts and Personnel Recommendationss 

 

 

 


